From: Rick Dickson

Sent: Tuesday, August 24, 2010 3:04 PM

To: One Wall

Subject: RE: IN-SUITE HEAT PUMP SERVICING NOTICE – AUGUST 25TH, 2010

Hello All

I just received the following message from Latham's For your update information.

URGENT

Good afternoon,

Due an unavoidable delay with our filter supplier, we are unable to start the inspection on September 7th.

We will start the inspection on September 14th through September 16th at 8:00 AM. We work until 4:30 PM each afternoon. We anticipate being in each suite for approximately 40 minutes.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.

Yours truly,

Michael Frank Sales Representative

GORDON LATHAM LIMITED

#100 - 1060 West 8th Avenue Vancouver, B.C. V6H 1C4

www.lathams.ca

Phone: (604) 683-2321 (24 hrs)

Fax: (604) 683-2320

Cell: (604) 603-6671

Email: mfrank@lathams.ca

Regards, Rick Dickson President/Managing Broker (604) 293-2411

